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Redoubt  El ement ary st udent s al ways t ry t o be:  Responsi bl e,  Respect f ul ,  Saf e and Ki nd 

SPECIAL POINTS OF  

INTEREST 

 

Office Messages/Absences 

Overdue Library Books 
Summer Reading 

Retirement Celebration 

 

 

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS DUE 

 

All library books that have been checked out were due back by Friday, May 3rd. 

 

Please take the time to check at home, in your car and at school  

for any books you may have out. 

All books not returned will be added to the student’s fees in Power School until paid. 

 

Student Nutrition Services 

does not serve lunch on the 

last day of school. 

The school will be  

providing free lunch 

 to all students. 

Hot dogs 

 Potato chips 

Cookies 



Student Messages/Absences 
Dear Redoubt Parents, 

ALL parents must call or email the office with student messages or to excuse their child from school.  Please do not Dojo 

your teacher regarding messages or absences.  All information must go through the office.  We try very hard to keep 

everyone safe and going home according to everyone’s plans.  When the office is unaware of changes in plans, it 
makes it difficult at the end of the day for dismissal.  

If calling after 2:45, please leave a message as all calls go to voicemail.  

 

Please visit Redoubt Elementary’s School Blog  or Facebook page for current happenings. 

 

STAFF MOVING ON 
       Thank you to our following Redoubt staff  for their  

                             love of education over all these years!           

 We will miss you!        

 Mr. Evans, Interim retired IN teacher,  Ms. Cox, Interim retired art teacher, Mrs. Spence, Interim retired Title 1 Teacher 

Mrs. Parrish, 6th grade teacher, resigning      

  Mrs. Martin, Counselor, transferring to Sohi        

     Ms. Updike, Resource, transferring to North Star 

           Mr. Decker, Frameworks Teacher, transferring to Sohi 

           Mrs. Brantley, In Teacher, transferring to KMS 

       Mrs. Matthews, Kindergarten teacher, retiring 

          Mrs. Hale, Librarian, retiring 

Boost Reading is an online program K-5th grade students use at Redoubt to work on their individual reading skills. All students are 

welcome to use this program at home over the summer. Boost provides your child with the opportunity to learn and practice literacy 

skills within an engaging story world that adapts to each student as they move through the program. This means that you do not need 

to assist students with their learning. Once your child can log in, they’re ready to start using the program.  

 

Log in to Clever via www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us. The link to Clever is in the Students & Parents tab. 

• Click on the Clever icon. Log in with these credentials: 

Username: student ID (hot lunch #) with zero in front for 6 digits total 

Password: student’s birthday (dd/mm/yy) 

Once the student’s Clever portal opens, click on the Amplify app. Once that opens, click on Boost. 

• Use the program a minimum of: 20 minutes, 2 times a week 

 
Redoubt’s 2024 Summer Reading Log  

 
Summer Reading Logs will be coming home soon. 

Please encourage your child to read over the summer and enter their minutes on their log. 
All reading logs will need to be returned by August 28th. 

 

This will be our last newsletter for the school year. 

We hope you take some time and spend it together with your family.   

Let’s get outside and play and don’t forget to read! 

School registration is online and all students must be registered for 2024-2025. 

The first day of school is August 21st.  Please check our blog and FB page in August for more 

information on our fall open house. 

Stay safe, have a wonderful summer and let’s hope it’s warm and sunny! 
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